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We would like to voice our opposition to a Bill to remove Voter ID requirement for State and Local
Elections.  Why?  In these times we feel it is a necessary requirement to avoid fraud.
We strongly oppose any change
Yours Truly,
Colin and Carole Kirton
Nambour.  Qld.

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 362

Page 1 of 1




